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Dore Carlo

From: Lisa Domingues
Sent: Friday, May 23, 2014 1:49 PM
Cc: Kevin Carr; kconti@decotiislaw.com; Lisa Domingues; Dore Carlo
Subject: RFQ - Urban Coastal Defense Q&A

Importance: High

Question #1 - Is Qualification Requirement No. 3 (Diplomate in Port Engineering and Coastal Engineering) a “AND/
OR” requirement, or are both Port and Coastal qualifications required

Response: A Respondent must have a diplomate in both coastal and port engineering. However, it does not have to
be the same individual.

Question #2 - Will the successful proposer of this RFQ/ RFP be excluded from the detailed design phase of the
project?

Response: No.

Question # 3 - We assume this project will be FEMA/ HUD funded. Has there been any concept work in the form of
HUD application and/ or concept study developed to date? Can we get a copy?

Response: It is not presently anticipated that the project will be funded by FEMA/HUD. Accordingly, no application
and/or concept design has been developed that would be filed with these agencies. A determination as to funding for
the project will be made at a later date.

Question # 4 – Would JCMUA be amenable to an extension of the receipt date for Qualification Statements from
May 30, 2014 until June 6, 2014

Response: Yes. In order to allow prospective Respondents sufficient time to assemble teams that are able to meet the
qualification requirements and bring the necessary level of experience to the preparation of the Phase I Feasibility
Study, JCMUA hereby notifies all prospective Respondents that the date for submittal of Qualification Statements is
hereby extended to Friday, June 6, 2014. All other requirements pertaining to the submittal of Qualification Statements
remains the same. No further extensions of time will be permitted.


